

November 16, 2017

Permit Inspections & License Coordinator Valerie Gerstein

Village of Arlington Heights 33 S. Arlington Heights Road Arlington Heights, IL 60005

Dear Ms. Valerie Gerstein:

Along with the application for a license to sell raffle tickets at our Cheers for Education event o n12/5/17, the Arlington Heights Junior Woman's Club submits this letter in response to the bond requirement.

The Arlington Heights Junior Woman's Club (AHJWC) is respectfully requesting a waiver of the bond requirement for this event. The club is having a 50/50 raffle and proceeds will go toward college scholarships for local high school students. The event is on 12/5/17 at the Arlington Ale House. Tickets will be sold and prizes awarded that night.

We are aware of the risks involved, but do not feel the raffle values are extreme enough to warrant a bond.

Thank you for considering our request. If you have any questions, please contact me at 847 791 9242

Sincerely,

Karen Bersch Treasurer, Arlington Heights Junior Woman's Club